
No.  278 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 
Ms Purick to Treasurer 
 

Ex gratia Payments by Government 
 
 
 

1. Under the Financial Management Act, how many people have received ex 
gratia payments in Darwin, Katherine, Tennant Creek, Alice Springs and the 
balance of the Northern Territory? 

 
How much was the payment for each person in the different towns? 

 
What was the payment for? 
 
What year was each payment made? 

 
 
ANSWER 

 
In response to your Legislative Assembly Written Question 278 – Ex Gratia 
Payments by Government, information regarding your request is included in 
the audited section of the Treasurer’s Annual Financial Report (TAFR) 
published each financial year.  
 
Details of ex gratia payments can be found in each year’s publication under 
the TAFR note ‘write-offs, postponements, waivers, ex gratia payments and 
gifts’ that sets out the value and number of payments provided in that year 
and the previous year for comparative purposes. The information held 
centrally to support the TAFR disclosure does not include location details. 


